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Please remove Section 22(1)(f) from HB2138 that would repeal the requirement of a 

demolition review for houses on the National Register of Historic Places. While I am 

in support of the goals of middle housing, I am frankly astounded that this statement 

is in the bill. A community deserves the opportunity TO REVIEW a demolition 

application for a house or building that has documented historic and cultural 

significance before any action is taken to permanently remove it from existence.  

Respectfully submitted. 


